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Following the establishment of the National Safeguarding Team in 2015 - replacing a 0.5 national post - the Archbishops' Council has recently

reviewed its structure and after consultation will be advertising for a Director of Safeguarding.

While this appointment is in process an interim director will lead the National Safeguarding Team and Sir Roger Singleton* has been appointed
from January 2. This proposed change is about having the right structures in place to ensure good safeguarding is embedded across the Church

in the most effective way possible.

*Sir Roger Singleton is a former Chief Executive of Barnardo’s and chaired the Independent Safeguarding Authority from 2007-2012. He also led the

Independent Scrutiny Team which assessed the adequacy of the Church of England’s 2008-2009 Past Cases Review.

Secretary General's letter to the College of Bishops about staffing developments at the National Safeguarding Team.

Source URL: https.//www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-news-releases/statement-structure-national-safeguarding-team

Page 1


https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2018-12/letter-from-william-nye-to-college-of-bishops.pdf

